
 

 

Town of Clayton 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Notice of Desire of the Town of Clayton to allow the Town to exceed the state 

imposed levy limit beginning with the 2022 levy (collected in 2023) 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Clayton Town Board will hold a public hearing on 

August 3, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 66.0602 on the passage of Resolution 2022-

015.  Resolution 2022-015, a resolution indicating the Town Board’s desire to exceed the state 

levy limit for the next fiscal year by a greater percentage than allowed by statute in order to hire a 

full-time police officer to improve and promote public safety and enforce the laws and to pay for 

administrative needs of the Town.  The Town Board may act on Resolution 2022-015 at the 

regularly scheduled meeting of the Town Board to be held at the Town of Clayton Town Hall on 

August 3, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.  

The Public Hearing will take place at the Town of Clayton Town Hall located at 8348 County 

Road T, Larsen, WI. 

Please direct any questions or comments regarding the August 3, 2022 public hearing to the Town 

Clerk for the Town of Clayton.   

Dated this 30th day of June, 2022. 

Publish on Friday, July 1, 2022 

Post of July 1, 2022 

TOWN OF CLAYTON 

Tori Straw, Town Administrator 


